Journal
Until today as a business school student I was acquainted only with the real project works communicating with my collage friends. But when I participated in GEE (Global Enterprise Experience) 2008 project I got the chance to form a team of global participants. It was like dream come true to be because I remember once I told my friend “What if we formed a team from different parts of the worlds and have a single undertaking?”. Initially I was not confident about whether I will be able to deliver and remain committed in what will be asked for me to do, but my team leader Tanuja Patel, Sergio and my friend Ashish with other group members were continuously in touch with each other. With fruitful guidance from Deb (our coordinator) it was more than easy for us to continue our work. 
When we were supposed to brain storm regarding the business idea for which we will be creating a proposal, I was motivated to visit rural areas in my region. With two days stay in one of the area (Naya Naikap) outside the valley (4 Kilometer away from Kathmandu) to find out what people needed I came across different realities in life and struggle of people. It was like blessing in disguise for me to get acquainted with the people in that region because I got to see the hard side of life and still go on. When all of our tea members contributed on the brain storming section the business proposal we selected was that suggested by Sergio and it was very interesting and knowledgeable. As an MBA student in Nepal I thought of taking an initiative in Micro Finance and Rural development in my country so that poor people’s life can be uplifted and strengthen our economy. As our project was on theme Democratize Investment and Bring Capital market to the poor focused on Columbia, it was very close to what I thought to do after my MBA. I got very nice experience and knowledge about my future plan, I gradually developed to get committed and do the hardwork from this project.
I would like to thank GEE (Global Enterprise Experience) 2008 project team for giving me this opportunity to get involved in global project and be acquainted with such a talented team members. In future if get the chance to be part of this type of project I will more then happy.
Regards

Ashutosh Mani Dixit
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